American Legion Post 174 Donates
Gift Cards for Veterans in Need

During the months of November and December, American Legion Post 174
collected donations from members to purchase gift cards for the Williamson
County Veterans Service Office to give to Veterans with immediate needs.

Post 174 has been donating the gift cards for several years. This year the
Post donated $1,435 worth of gift cards. The Post Commander delivered the
cards on January 17, 2023.

American Legion Post 174 Helps Pack 151, Den 6,
with Arrow of Light Requirements

On Monday, January 9, member of American Legion Post 174 assisted Pack
151, Den 6, with Arrow of Light requirements. The Arrow of Light is a rank
and an award; the highest achievement in Cub Scouting. The Post provided
information about the history of the U.S. flag and proper display and folding
of the U.S. flag. Legion member, Fred Keebler, taught the Scouts how to fold
the flag properly and provided guidance while they practiced folding the flag.
In addition, the Post Commander, BJ MacMillan, covered the rights and
duties of U.S. Citizens. She also explained the mission of the American
Legion and specifically activities Post 174 conducts to support the
community. Fred talked about the importance of volunteering to support
your country and community. It was an honor for Post 174 to help the Cub
Scouts.




